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March 19, 2021 

COVID-19 BULLETIN 
 

NOTICE OF OFFICE 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sts’ailes Administration Buildings will be reopened 

Monday March 22nd, 2021 at 8am 

 COVID-19 Safety Policies & Procedures continue to remain in 

place. 

o Wear your mask when entering the building 

o Sanitize your hands 

o Sign in  

o Sanitize your work space daily  

 Abide by the maximum capacity of offices/common spaces. 

 DMO’s to continue to support staff to work remotely if possible.  

 Appointments ONLY for anyone that is not staff.   
 

 

  Be Kind, Be Calm and Be Safe   
 


